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December 7, 2022 

 
 
To: Pastors, Elders and Bible Counsellors 
 
 
Re: Bible Counsellors’ Meeting 
 
The East Jamaica Conference, Sabbath School Department wishes to express much 
thanks and appreciation to our Bible Counsellors who have served selflessly and 
sacrificially in this constituency.  
Our recently held meeting, Thursday, December 1, 2022, was very productive, inspiring 
and encouraging. It is a great indicator that the future of evangelism is bright for the 
Conference.  
 
Coming out of this meeting, we agreed to have another before the end of the year. 
However, this time we will come together in a face-to-face manner on Sunday, 
December 11, 2022, from 9:00 – 11:00 a.m. at the Half-Way Tree Seventh-day 
Adventist Church.  
 
.  
For this meeting we are inviting the following persons: 
 

1. All full-time Bible Counsellors. 
2. Part time Bible Counsellors. 
3. Those trained in the School of Evangelism but have never served. 
4. Those who have not been trained or never worked as a Bible Counsellor, but who 

have interest. 
 
This gathering is not expected to go beyond midday, therefore we are asking you, to 
make every effort to be there on time 
 
Thanks for your cooperation.  And remember; the work will not be done until the Lord 
comes and then we will hear well done. 
 
 
Your faithful servant in the Master’s service, 
 
 
 
 
Pastor Anthony Baugh 
Director 
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